
 

 
Engineering Services  

Long Spit (Whiffin Spit) Park 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 

The District of Sooke is planning for the future of Long Spit (Whiffin Spit) Park in the face of 
climate change, sea level rise and increases in park use.  We are seeking to engage a suitably 
qualified Professional Engineer to analyze existing data available for predicted sea level rise 
and shoreline specific conditions to provide short-term and long-term options to retain the 
environmental, recreational, and cultural values of Long Spit (the Spit).  This request for 
proposals (RFP) has been issued to evaluate prospective firms with a demonstrated capacity to 
assemble a team of professionals to consider the natural environment and the historic structure 
and function of the Spit, predict the issues facing the landmark, and then design elements that 
will make the Spit more resilient to the changes of the next century. 
 
This RFP document sets-out the details of the Services required, the process for submission, 
evaluation and award of the Contract and the terms and conditions of the Contract. The request 
for proposals is scheduled to close July 15, 2022 at 3:00 pm. There will be no public proposal 
opening. 
 
Closing location: 
District of Sooke  
2205 Otter Point Road 
Sooke, BC V9Z1J2 
Email: parks@sooke.ca  
 
The official RFP document can be found on our website at https://sooke.ca/municipal-
hall/documents-forms/tenders-and-rfps/.  
 
Please email the contact person listed below to subscribe to updates to the RFP.  All inquiries 
should be directed to: 
 
Laura Hooper 
District of Sooke 
2205 Otter Point Road 
Sooke, BC V9Z1J2 
Phone: (250) 507-9944 
Email: lhooper@sooke.ca  
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